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    Thursday 14th December 2017
	Dear Parents,
Wow-what a busy week even with all the weather delays. Year 6 children are very excited to be performing their Christmas concert to Year 6 parents and families tomorrow.  Please arrive at 2pm for a warm festive drink and mince pie, the concert starts at 2.15pm.

Raffle prize winners – The Christmas raffle was drawn in assembly yesterday. Well done to all the lucky winners! Please collect your prize at drop off tomorrow morning or from the school office. 

Prize

TFD – class bundle – Charlotte Hiskins (Bella in Foundation)

KA Gym – 1 month membership for 2 or 8 sessions of Vibrogym – Jo Wilkinson (Eva Year 1)

La Belle Vie – Family hair cut – Jenny Hannaby (Governor)

Aspire – £20 voucher hair or beauty – Keith Dickins (Dylan Year 5)

Segais – mini manicure – Hallams (George in Foundation)

Tansy Bateman – 1 natural therapy treatment – Megan Green (Lewis Year 5)

Bear Hotel – 2 course Sunday lunch for 2 – Lucie Cannon (Henry in Foundation)

KA Head – 2 course Sunday lunch – Debbie Poole (Scott Year 2)

House of Spice – £15 voucher – Claire Moore (Esmai Year 2)

Elachi – voucher – Harry Broadbent (Year 1)

Sylheti Spice – takeaway set meal for 2 – C. Stoermer (Evie Year 5)

Dominos – 2 large pizzas – Donna Butt (Ashton Year 2)

Buzz café – £20 voucher – Jenny Hannaby

Marmalade – £25 voucher – Davina Stacey (Rafe Year 1)

Cotswold Wildlife Park – entry 1 adult & 1 child - Val

Farmer Gow’s – entry 1 adult & 1 child – Charlotte Hiskins (Bella in Foundation)

Roves Farm – entry 1 adult & 1 child – Helen Cranstone (Eva Year 4)

Cornerstone Arts – family ticket ‘Where’s my igloo gone?’ – Phillipa Kendall (Ben Year 6)

Oxford Playhouse – 2 x panto tickets – Maggi Harris (Jessica Year 5)

Freedog – 2 x £10 vouchers - Alex Pertica (Santi Year 5)

Jolly Rogers – entry for 2 – Kai Dean (Arthur Camel pre-school)

Snakes and Ladders – entry for 5 – Lee Marren (Lily Year 6)

Snakes and Ladders – entry for 5 – James Hanlon (Violet Year 1)
Beacon – 2 child cinema entry – B Rolls (Alexa Foundation)

Coleman & Coleman – keyring – Gill Legge (Bethany Year 5)

Sainsbury’s – his & hers set – Tracey (Camel pre-school)

Madhatter’s – £10 book token – Gary Couch (Milly Year 2)

Toy Planet – models – Pat Holmes (Issac Year 3)

Wild Wickets – goggles – Helen Evason (Dylan Year 3)

Sweatpea’s – toy – Pat and David Harbottle (Polly in Foundation)

Dolphin Art – craft set 1 – Elijah Gregory (Isla Year 4)

Dolphin Art – craft set 2 – Lynsey Butler (Molly Year 2)

Blanchard’s – Tapestry set – Cathy Hannaby (Charlie Year 3)

Snob & Lock – handbag & purse – Brenda Stacey (Rafe Year 1)

Snob & Lock – wallet – Alandria Year 1

Snob & Lock – Christmas set – Danielle Jones (Annabelle in Foundation)

Bayliss and Harding set 1 – Jess (Alandria Year 1)

Bayliss and Harding set 2 – Debbie Poole (Scott Year 2)

Jon Richard Jewellery set 1 – S Walters (Ronnie Year 6)

Jon Richard Jewellery set 2 – Kristal Rees (Gwyn Year 2)

Bottle of wine - Yvonne

Bottle of Campari – Charity Marfo (Julian in Foundation)

Umbrella, glove & purse set – Karen Malcolm (Lexi Year 5)

Moon Gaze – farthing  - Kerry Cole (Kiki in Foundation)

Mellor’s Garage – free MOT – Musa Francis (Leon in Foundation)

Motorlux – full car valet – Josh Rowe (Violet Year 2)

Hamper winners will be picked during our Christmas dinner day and a parent mail text will be sent to the lucky winners!

Don’t forget it is Christmas jumper day tomorrow!

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Alfie and Ella. Thank you for your help.  



           

Please save any unwanted but usable clothes, shoes, hats, belts, handbags and soft toys for the Friends of Stockham clothing collection at the end of January! If you fancy having a big clear out over the Christmas holidays that’d be even better. Full details will be sent out after the Christmas break. Thank you for your support.

CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week in Foundation we have been enjoying lots of Christmas crafts! The
              children have been busy making Christmas tree decorations and Christmas
              cards! Everyone really enjoyed their trip to watch Peter Pan and especially loved 
              the yummy ice cream! 

 Year 1  This week we have sequenced the Nativity story in RE and we have also had fun
              making Christmas crafts in DT. We also LOVED our trip to the Panto and our 
              Christmas party!

 Year 2  We have enjoyed a very festive week in Year 2!  We have made Christmas cards, 
              hats and decorations.  In topic we have enjoyed making alien sculptures from clay, 
              just like the sculptor Joan Miro. 
 Year 3  Year 3 really enjoyed their visit to the Pantomime this week! In English we have 
              been writing up our Ancient Egyptian adventure stores for our class book.
 Year 4  This week Year 4 have been learning about the impact of dams on rivers and the
              environment.  In English we have presented our haiku poems.  We have also been 
              very busy with rehearsals for our performance of 'Bethlehem' and we enjoyed our 
              Christmas party with Year 3 on Tuesday.

 Year 5  This week we have been to the theatre, practising for our performance and solving 

              maths word problems!
 Year 6  This week in Year 6 we have been rehearsing hard for our concert and enjoyed the

              theatre trip.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation for their exceptional behaviour on the pantomime trip. They
             really are a pleasure to take out!! 

Year 1  All of Year 1 for a fantastic first term!

Year 2  All of Year 2 for another fabulous term of hard work.  I am very proud of all the

             learning powers you have demonstrated.  Well done!!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for a fantastic performance this week, everyone worked really hard 
             and has put so much effort into it. We are all very proud. 

Year 4  All of Year 4 for an amazing performance.
Year 5  All of Year 5 for a great term and Christmas performance.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for a fantastic term.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 4 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 4!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










